
Date
of
Issue:
4/2/2018
Next
Audit
Due:
4/2/2020

To:
Standard
Calibrations
Inc.
(SCI)
908
Ventures
Way

Chesapeake,
VA
23320

Attention:
Chris
Fontaine

Subject:
Process
Audit
Evaluation
of
Quality
Management
System

Chris
Fontaine,

Michael
Golden
of
BAE
Systems
Norfolk
Ship
Repair
conducted
a
2015
evaluation
of
your
Quality
Management
System
and
work
facility
on
4/2/2018.
The
scope
of
the
evaluation
covered
NAVSEA
Standard
Items
009-04
the
ISO
9001:2015
Standard.
This
letter
is
indicative
of
a
SATISFACTORY
result
of
audit:


Additional Audit Appendices Results:
Appendix
1
-
Welding
-
SAT
Appendix
2
-
Brazing
-
SAT
Appendix
3
-
NDT
-
N/A
Appendix
4
-
Coating
-
N/A

Your
cooperation
and
assistance
in
accomplishing
this
audit
are
greatly
appreciated.

Respectfully,


Michael
Golden
VSRA
Approved
QA
Auditor
BAE
Systems
Norfolk
Ship
Repair


Should you have additional questions, comments or require assistance please contact the VSRA offices at
757.233.7034 to be connected to the QA Committee Leadership Team.

www.virginiashiprepair.orgRepresenting Virginia's Ship Repairers


